
 

 
 
3 June 2022 
 
 
Dear Residential Care residents and families, 
 
 
Following on from previous correspondence, I’m writing to keep you up-to-date 
regarding our COVID-19 status in our Riverview and Rosebank wings within our 
Residential Care Facility. 
 
We now have one further resident in Rosebank who has tested positive to COVID-19. 
 
All residents are receiving great care led by our Clinical Manager Kelly Roberts (Nurse 
Practitioner) and under the direction of our GPs.  
 
It’s good to remember the vast majority of our residents are fully vaccinated and have 
received booster shots, which as we know reduces the severity potential of COVID-19.  
 
Our ongoing COVID-19 testing regime is being guided by the Local Public Health Unit, 
who continue to provide us with positive feedback regarding the management of the 
outbreak. 
 
I will continue to keep you informed as things progress. 
 
Please share with family and friends who may not be on our mailing list. 
 
 
Kind regards  
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Michael Penhey  
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER  


